
The annual Feef tournament is scheduled for Friday, July 31st at Quail
Creek.

We are askingfor volunteers for both the morning group and the
afternoon group. We need two people on eachpar three hole and the
putting green for verification of prizes.

This year we are short of help asthe high school students volunteer
and this year they are not available.

A sign-up sheet is located in the pro shop, or contact the shop at 990-
0240and we will sign up for you.

This tournament benefits the Fairhopeschoolsand your help will be
very much appreciated.

Olin Scott


